

Assemblies of God Boys Program

JOHNNIE BARNES National Commander

PAUL STANEK National Promotional & Training Coordinator



1445 BOONVILLE AVE. SPRINGFIELD, MO. 65802 (417) 862-2781 Ext. 1497

Dear Royal Ranger Commander:

Congratulations! You have successfully completed the Advanced Training Course and the Royal Rangers training series. In recognition of this event you are eligible to wear the Leader's Medal of Avhievement and the Advanced Training Insignia. The enclosed diagram will show you where these insignias should be worn.

We have instructed the Gospel Publishing House to forward an Advanced Training Insignia and Leader's Medal of Achievement to you and charge it to you through your church. You should receive it soon.

The second phase of Royal Ranger training is National Training Camp. Several of these camps are held each year. If you haven't already attended a camp, we recommend that you attend one as soon as possible. It will be an experience you will never forget!

We wish to express our appreciation for your efforts in behalf of Royal Rangers and also for your diligence in completing the Leadership Training Course. May God richly bless you in all your endeavors for Him.

"READY" in His Service, Paul Stanck

Paul Stanek

National Training Coordinator

ROYAL RANGERS

PS:es .